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HANOVER, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03755
P0. BOX 483 603/640-3200

January 23, 2020

Ms. Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord,NR 03301

RE : Docket No. DE 1 9-1 97 - Development of a Statewide Multi-Use Online Energy Data
Platform

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Attached are the original and six (6) copies of a Petition to Intervene, submitted by the Town of
Ranover, in Docket No. DE 19-197, Development ofa Statewide Multi-Use Online Energy Data
Platform.

Please let me know if the PUC requires any additional information from the Town of Hanover.
Hanover’ s Sustainability Director, April Salas, will be representing the Town in this docket and
both she and I will be in attendance for the first meeting to be held on February 3.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Town Manager

cc: April Salas, Sustainability Director
Rob Rouseman, Planning and Zoning Director
Peter Kulbacki, Public Works Director
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